MEETING OF PARISHIONERS
AND ANNUAL PAROCHIAL CHURCH MEETING
SUNDAY 23 March 2025 in St Chad’s,
starting at 6.00pm

During the two meetings, we will hear reports on the activities and
finances of the church during 2024.

We will also appoint members of the congregations as
Churchwardens, members of the Parochial Church Council (PCC) and
Deanery Synod representatives.

The Annual Report and Accounts, and Nomination Forms are available
on the PCC section of the website.
Go to:-
https://www.thurstaston.org.uk/pcc-information/
and click on APCM to open the links.

Churchwardens Needed

| was a Churchwarden for 6 years in this parish. | was involved in every aspect of
church life, from people to buildings. | found my time in office was an extremely
worthwhile experience, using skills | had developed in my career and learning new
ones. | felt it was an honour and a privilege to serve both the churches in the
parish. You really get to see how the church works. Churchwardens are not
expected to do everything themselves, but to make sure that there are other
people available to carry out the various tasks.

Liz Whitehead

Treasurer Needed

The PCC currently pays a bookkeeper to undertake day to day transactions,
banking of money and paying of bills, etc. The PCC finance sub-committee makes
decisions based on the information in the parish accounts, but would value and
appreciate having someone to act as Treasurer (who does not need to be a
member of the PCC) to assist with producing financial reports for the PCC and the
annual meeting, as well as interpreting the more complicated aspects of banking
decisions e.g. parish share.

Please speak to Revd Jane or the PCC Secretary (Cheryl Goddard) for
more information if you think you would like to explore further how
you could serve the parish as a PCC member, a church warden or as
the treasurer.



